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PRESS RELEASE:					January 16, 2020


Bethany Transfer Station is scheduled to close its doors.
As of the January 13, 2020 Town Board Meeting the Bethany Town Board voted unanimously to close the Transfer Station. Due to the increased cost in trash pick up and the increase in recyclable hauling costs with the decline in use and revenues the Transfer Station will close at 2pm on Saturday, March 28, 2020.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Bethany Town Clerk will be selling punch cards thru February 1, 2020 at $50 for a 10-punch card. 

All punch cards outstanding MUST be used by 2pm on Saturday March 28,2020 the final day of operation.

There will be no refunds for unused punch cards.
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